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GROOVIN AT THE GROVE

• The latest Groovin’ at the Grove 
was held on August 9 with 415 
people in attendance. The evening 
featured a performance by Joe the 
Spy, with food from Tasty Vittles 
and Blue Ridge Pizza Company, 
both of which nearly sold out.

• The final Groovin’ at the Grove for 
2025 will be September 13 
following Art in the Park. The event 
will feature music from Jefferson 
Speedboat with food vendors Tasty 
Vittles and Arepas on Wheels.
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Next BOS Meetings
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Questions?

Day Date Time Purpose Location

Wed Sept 3 5:00 PM Regular Meeting Circuit Court

Wed Sept 17 6:00 PM Regular Meeting Circuit Court

Wed Oct 1 5:00 PM Regular Meeting Circuit Court


